
CLASS III MINI PTM REPORT 

‘What we learn with pleasure, we never forget.’ 

A Mini PTM was organised for the students of class III on 7 th and 8th 

September’22 to inculcate the value of teamwork and instil a sense of 

responsibility in the young learners. The students, teachers and parents 

were equally excited for the first offline event of the session.  

The children welcomed the parents and exhibited a beautiful presentation 

on the topic ‘Our Flora and Fauna’.  It was an endeavour to give an insight 

into the methodologies which are used to ensure that learning happens in a 

fun way and also showcase the integration of classroom learning with art. 

The children learned that it is our collective and individual responsibility 

to preserve and tend to the world in which we all live. They also learned 

that a single step, taken by each one of us can lead to a better world for the 

human beings and animals. The children sported colourful headgears made 

by them and expressed their views with great confidence and poise. A vivid 

PowerPoint presentation helped increase the visual impact and understanding of 

all the concepts covered.  

The parents were very happy to see their little ones perform with firm 

conviction and applauded them whole-heartedly. They also appreciated the 

teachers and the school for all the efforts and hard work. The show ended 

on a happy note with a smile on everyone’s face.  

                  

 


